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To whom it may concern,

I'm working to express my strongest opposition to the campsite plans that are being made in
my neighborhood. I have seen no impact studies performed and it appears this decision is
being rushed through without any input from those who currently live in the neighborhood and
will be the most strongly impacted. Between the possible environmental impact of campsites
next to a riverbed, the dramatic increase in fire danger, and the possibility of crime and
property value loss, I believe this entire process should be at least slowed down and opened
for public meeting and comment, if not cancelled entirely.

I am a registered nurse who has been working as a traveler in the emergency department here
on and off for seven years, and I decided to make this place my home earlier this year, and I
chose this particular neighborhood specifically for the peace and quiet it gave me, and now,
only a few months later, that peace and quiet is being threatened. This proposal should be
fought against with every possible legal means, and I intend to do that.

Please feel free to reply with any information you have which addresses my concerns.

Thank you,

Ryan Eury
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